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In this message: 

• Welcome to Winter Term
• Community of Care: Compassion and Kindness
• Community Values: Integrity, Respect, and Responsibility

Post Message: Additional Information 

• DU process for referrals regarding bullying, discrimination, and/or harassment
• Fizz process for addressing concerning anonymous posts
• Actions to consider to DU Your Part in helping to preserve community values

Dear Students, 
Welcome Back! We hope that you had a restful and restorative break. As we begin 
this new year together, we want to remind everyone that at the University of Denver 
(DU) we strive for a community of care in which members treat each other with 
compassion and kindness to create and maintain a welcoming, healthy, and 
affirming environment. To achieve those goals, it is important for community 
members to engage each other in a manner that reflects our community values of 
integrity, respect, and responsibility. You can read more about these values on 
page four of the University:'s Honor Code. 
We are also writing to share that we have received multiple reports that DU 
students have been targeted by name or using other identifiable information (such 
as a nickname, housing location, or other affiliation) on the Fizz Social Media 
Platform . Please know that the University takes issues of bullying, discrimination, 
and harassment seriously, and there is no tolerance for this type of behavior 
whether occurring in person or through written or electronic means. The safety of 
our students and the DU community is at the center of our actions. Students who 
are found responsible through the applicable University process for bullying, 
discrimination and/or harassment, whether occurring in person or through written or 
electronic means, could be subject to outcomes that may include suspension or 
expulsion. Please report any concerns about bullying, discrimination, and/or 








